

Miss Mabel Cowan, second from left, the first Secretary-Treasurer of the Galt Women's Institute (1906), read the same minutes of the first meeting at the 65th anniversary. With Miss Cowan, from left, Mrs. R. Thompson, a member of the branch for 53 years, Mrs. Emerson Henderson, Secretary-Treasurer and Mrs. F. M. Purdy, President of the Galt Branch.



Long-time members of the Goderich Women's Institute cutting the Anniversary cake. Left, Mrs. James Bissett, Mrs. W. P. Abell.



From left, Mrs. Ward Misner, life member; Mrs. Ismes Haley, president; and Mrs. Gordon Dunsdon, president North Brant District at the celebration of the 50th Anniversary of Longford Women's Institute.